
 

Announcement: New telephone number for the 
Consulate-General of Japan in Dubai 

 
 

The Consulate-General of Japan in Dubai will change its 
telephone number as follows; 

 
New telephone number: +971-4-293-8888 

 
This new phone number will be valid from Thursday, March 28, 

2019. There will be no change on its FAX number. 
 

(end) 
 
 


